


Given the importance of local authorities in the success of this programme, we have 
convened a partnership board with COSLA and other local government partners which met 
for the first time on 22 March. The board will oversee this work and help to steer the 
programme going forward. Whilst we have not yet agreed all of the phasing details I can say 
that preparatory work will commence soon. More information on the programme will be 
made available in due course. 

I hope this information is helpful. 

NICOLA STURGEON 
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